

Meadowfield School Swanstree Avenue Sittingbourne Kent ME10 4NL

T: 01795 477788 E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk

Ms Angela Howe, BA Hons, NPQSL Principal

1st February 2024

Dear Parent/Carers

## Re: Mid-Year Review of Meadowfield School

As we approach the mid-year point of the current academic year, I would like to ask you to complete the attached survey, which will enable myself and the leadership team to assess how the school is performing and meeting pupil need and parent/carer expectation.

As you are aware, I was appointed Principal in September and I am keen to develop the school curriculum, parent/carer engagement and reintroduce Values Based Education.

The first part of our parent/carer engagement was the issuing of the Parental Engagement Schedule in September showing each term where parents/carers would be invited into school to enjoy learning activities, celebrate successes, enjoy workshops and receive updates on pupil progress (Term 5 Parent Consultation).

The whole school staff have recently received training in Values Based Education and we will be launching our school values and further details will follow next term. Values-Based Education provides a positive and effective teaching environment in which learners experience those universal values, of kindness and respect first hand throughout their schooling

The survey is anonymous unless you wish to provide your details and I have included a comments box for any additional information you would like to add.

I realise the survey is quite long but I wanted to cover a wide range of topics to enable myself and the leadership team to fully assess and review the school's position to enable us to plan for the future.

I thank you for your participation.

Kind regards.

Yours faithfully

Angela Howe Principal

Attachment - Survey



